
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Effective Date:  12/2/2015 

Last Time Buy Date:  12/31/2015 

Last Eligible Ship Date:  3/31/2016 

Discontinuation Details: Due to decline in market demand and to improve factory production efficiency, Panasonic 
will discontinue the EVP-AJ Series Double-Action Tactile Switches. There is no 
replacement. 

Suggested Replacement:  None 

Affected Part Numbers: EVP-AJAC1A 
EVP-AJAE1A 

Datasheets: See Attached 

Notes:  
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